
The Technical Director, 
NIC, DoPT, 
Room No. 11/A, 
North Block, New Delhi. 

No. F. 1-22/2016-Sch.4 
Government of India 

Ministry of Human Resource Development 
(Department of School Education and Literacy) 

***** 
Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi 

the 27th  July, 2016 
OFFICE MEMORENDUM  

Subject: 	Appointment to the post of Secretary, National Council of 
Educational Research and Training (NCERT), New Delhi — Notice for change of last 
date of submission of the application/ nomination to the post of Secretary, NCERT — 
regarding. 

The undersigned is directed to refer to this Ministry's OM of even number dated 
22.06.2016 on the subject mentioned above and to say that the last date of receipt of the 
application for the post of Secretary, NCERT has been changed from 09.08.2016 to 
16.08.2016. 

2. 	It is requested that the enclosed Notice in this regard may kindly be hosted on the 
website of DoPT under the heading "Vacancies in Autonomous Organizations" for wider 
publicity. 

Ends: As above. 
(Dinesh Kumar) 

Under Secretary to the Government of India 
Tele: 2338 1434 

Copy to: 
NIC, MHRD with the request that the Notice may also be hosted on the website 

of the Ministry immediately. A copy of the Notice has also been mailed to 
dsel-mhrd@nic.in . 
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Important Notice regarding last date of submission of application/ nomination to the 
post of Secretary, National Council of Educational Research and Training (NCERT) 

Attention of candidates is invited to the advertisement for the post of Secretary, National 
Council of Educational Research and Training (NCERT) uploaded on the website of NCERT, 
DoPT and MHRD. The last date of submission of application for the post of Secretary, NCERT 
has been changed from 09.08.2016 to 16.08.2016. 
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